


 
Fort Monmouth clinic continues health care services;  
military dependents, retirees to receive TRICARE-Plus 

  
FORT MONMOUTH, NJ  August 31, 2006 - TRICARE-Plus health care services 
will not be terminated at Patterson Army Health Clinic (PAHC) on 15 October 
2006, as previously announced.   
 
The NARMC commander, Maj. Gen. George W. Weightman, has authorized 
additional staffing at PAHC, enabling it to continue serving TRICARE-Plus 
patients. 
 
“The North Atlantic Regional Medical Command is committed to providing the 
highest quality of health care to our eligible beneficiaries,” Weightman said.  “We 
were able to leverage our resources so that we could continue serving the 
TRICARE Plus population along with the other enrollees at Patterson Army 
Health Clinic.”   
 
Initially, the NARMC staff will re-enforce the PAHC medical staff with an 
additional military primary care physician.  The Army doctor will remain on station 
until a more long term solution can be implemented. 
 
The NARMC and PAHC have established an excellent relationship with the Fort 
Monmouth community and are committed to providing the highest level of care 
for its beneficiaries.  
 


